
Charleston Elementary School 

Kindergarten & Pre-k Registration  
 

 
Kindergarten and Pre-k Registration for our 2020-21 school year has been        

re-scheduled for the week of April 13th – 17th.  Due to the concerns of the spread of the 

Coronavirus, we have decided to do a “phone call” Registration event for students entering  

Pre-k and Kindergarten.  During the week of April 13th, please call the appropriate phone 

numbers listed below and we will complete a simplified registration over the phone.  If your 

call is not answered, leave a message and someone will return your call.  All other necessary 

paperwork will be collected and completed at a later date.   
     

• If your child is entering Kindergarten, call 479-965-2460 

• If your child is entering Pre-k, call 479-965-3100 

 

We look forward to adding more great students to CES!  If you have any questions, contact the 

Elementary School office at 479-965-2460. 

 

 

 

 

 


